
From: Michael Pegg [mailto:peggms24@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, 10 May 2019 10:36 AM 
To: SUMMERS, Ingrid 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J; Paul Musso 
Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - survey 

 

Dear Ingrid 

 

NDS does not have any further comments regarding the draft survey. 

 

The administrative contact at NDS will be Paul Musso who is cc'd into this email. 

 

His contact details are: 

Paul Musso 
  

Policy Adviser 
 

   
 

Ph: 02 9256 3171  
 

Fax: 02 9256 3123 
 

   
 

Email: paul.musso@nds.org.au 
 

State Office: 
 

Level 19, 66 Goulburn Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

PO Box 20637 

World Square NSW 2002 
 

 

regards 

--  

Michael Pegg 

 

Michael Pegg Consulting 

 

tel:02%209256%203171
mailto:paul.musso@nds.org.au

